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Treasurer’s Report Fall 2024 Assembly  

 
Thank you for letting me do the service of being your Region Treasurer for the last four 
years.  During this time we went through the COVID pandemic, we learned the power of online 
meetings, and we had several years of contributions that exceeded spending.   
 
This year we had our first in person Region Convention since 2019.  We had an excellent 
turnout, great speakers, and wonderful entertainment.  We exceeded our registration and 
income goals.  We spent less than budgeted and still have some supplies that are being sent on 
to Milwaukee for the 2025 Convention.  A successful event by all standards!   
 
As usual I am attaching an updated budget statement as well as a detailed list of meetings that 
have sent us contributions this year.   
 
I’m also including a draft budget for 2025.  The Finance Committee will review this Saturday 
and make updates and changes as needed.  If you have a comment or suggestion, please feel 
free to contact me.   
 
We still need a new Treasurer for 2025 to 2027.  I hope some of you will seriously consider this 
position.  It’s not terribly strenuous and offers an excellent opportunity to do service at the 
Region level.   
  
 
Linda P.   
Treasurer 
Region 5 OA 
 
  
 
  


